Lorraine Hansberry Coalition General Meeting Summary April 21, 2022

At the April 21, 2022, meeting of the LHC, attendees further discussed plans for the upcoming May 21, 2022, event tentatively titled "Celebrating Lorraine Hansberry." The Coalition reviewed the status of our "To Do" List, with conversation revolving around the following: PR, program logistics, document maintenance and storage, and engagement with the LH Literary Trust. Under PR, we discussed: 1) Event Invitation, which Carla Dago was completing and tracking down related email addresses to send 2) Graphic Design and Poster: Andrea is undertaking this job and Lynda is reaching out to Hudson Valley Graphics for help designing the program 3) Letters to the Editor, and other PR efforts. With regard to the program logistics: 1) Readings: Signe was tallying votes for the Readings and reaching out to CHHS for faculty/student engagement 2) Chapel logistics: seating, electricity, handicap access, securing a podium and microphone from the Village, etc. 3) "Day of" Tasks: Conversation revolved around divvying up various tasks on the day of the event. We tabled the conversation re: document maintenance and storage and the Coalition for another time. Re: the LH Literary Trust: Signe and Andrea were continuing their efforts to connect with the Trust.

The next group meeting will take place Thursday, April 28, at 6:30PM.